
 
Macmillan Coffee Morning 

20th September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We would be delighted if you could come to our Macmillan Coffee Morning. It 

run from 9.45am until 11.15 am in the hall on Thursday 27th September and 

school staff will join us at play time as usual.  

We would appreciate it if you could support the School Council and this worthy 

cause by kindly donating some homemade cakes (individuals or large cake) on 

the day.  We hope, with the Great British Bake Off being on at the moment, 

you will all feel inspired! Please bring them to the school hall, where there will 

be a school council member to meet you. You can bring the cakes at any time 

after 8:40am on Thursday 27th September.  Please remember that we are a 

nut-free school when baking. 

We are sure you will agree that this is a cause that is very worthy of our 

support so please come along and bring a relative or neighbour along too. All 

the money from our Macmillan Coffee Morning will go to Macmillan Cancer 

Support. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

Many thanks,  

The School Council.  
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